
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
The Staff of the Missouri Public Service 
Commission, 
 
                                                  Complainant, 
 
v. 
 
Suburban Water and Sewer Co. and Gordon 
Burnam, 
 
                                                  Respondents. 

)
)
)
)
)
)
)
)
)
)
)

 
 
 
 

Case No. WC-2008-0030___ 

 
 

STAFF AND OPC’S LIST OF ISSUES FOR DETERMINATION 
 
 

Staff and OPC propose the following list of issues: 

1. Can Suburban provide safe and adequate water service to its customers 

today and in the future with the standpipe in its current condition?   

(a) If the Commission determines Suburban cannot provide safe and 

adequate water service with the standpipe in its current condition, then 

what reasonable improvement(s) should the Commission order to resolve 

this issue?  

2. Is the integrity of Suburban’s water system sufficient to maintain a 

minimum water pressure of 20 psi and provide safe and adequate water service to 

Suburban’s customers?    

(a) If the Commission determines the integrity of Suburban’s water 

system is insufficient to maintain a minimum water pressure of 20 psi or 



otherwise cannot provide safe and adequate water service, then what 

should the Commission order to resolve this issue? 

3. Should Gordon Burnam be held personally liable for the obligations of 

Suburban Water Company because he owns, operates, controls and manages Suburban 

without regard to Suburban's corporate status. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

            
      /s/ Steven C. Reed    
      Steven C. Reed 
      Missouri Bar No.  40616 

 
Shelley Syler Brueggemann  
Missouri Bar No.  52173 

 
      Attorneys for the Staff of the  
      Missouri Public Service Commission 
      PO Box 360 
      Jefferson City, MO  65102 
      (573) 751-3015 (Telephone) 
      (573) 751-9285 (Fax) 
      steven.reed@psc.mo.gov 

 

 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 I hereby certify that copies of the Staff and OPC’s List of Issues for 
Determination have been delivered by first class mail postage prepaid, and electronic 
mail, to Tom Harrison, Attorney for Suburban Water and Sewer Co., and via electronic 
mail to Christina Baker, Office of the Public Counsel, at Christina.Baker@ded.mo.gov on 
this 19th day of June, 2008. 
 
      /s/ Steven C. Reed    

 


